
Meeting Minutes:  Civic Center Committee Planning Meeting 
Tues., January 12th 2021 8:00 am zoom call  
 
In attendance:  Charlie Atwood, Rick Dente, Art Dessureau, Brent Gagne, Sue Higby, 
Brad Ormsby, Jon Valsangiacomo 
 
Absent:  

Others in attendance: Jeff Bergeron, Steve Mackenzie, Stephanie Quaranta 
 
Minutes taken by:  Charlie Atwood  
Meeting called to order by Chair Sue Higby. 
 
Topics Discussed:  
December Minutes – Ric Motions to accept, Art seconds 
  
Facility uses for vaccine 
 State is starting vaccine shots 
 Due to disability access, not sure if Aud will be used for 75+ age group 
 Jeff to meet with the state and coordinate Aud use 
  
BOR use 
 Stephanie reports soft opening of arena 
 25 people max – Temperature checks & contact tracing in place 
 Teams can practice with limits.  No checking or scrimmages. 
 Northfield, Spaulding, and BYSA using ice and following protocols 
 ½ sheet ice rentals to public are available for $100 
 Figure skating has cancelled their season 
 
Jeff Bergeron Report 
 Jim is checking in with him 
 Plans to meet with the VT Principle Association 
  Might use Aud for basketball tournament end of March 
 
Steve Mackenzie reports city is operating with assumption BOR will remain open 
 Projects $30k in Civic Center fund.  Includes $15k for Bathroom project 
 Looking into reimbursement for facility use from state 
 
Art motions to adjourn.  Ric seconds  
 
Meeting Adjourned 8:30 A.M. 


